Congratulations!

BCHS is proud to recognize our phenomenal staff and physicians who were awarded
the honourary Paul Harris Fellowship Awards from Rotary Club of Brantford Sunrise.

The eight recipients are being recognized for their amazing efforts throughout the
COVID-19 pandemic. Their continued dedication to go above and beyond to protect
the health and safety of BCHS patients, visitors and staff does not go unnoticed.

BCHS is also being awarded a certificate of recognition for the organization’s
extraordinary efforts and commitment to caring for patients during the pandemic.

Congratulations to everyone at BCHS!

For more information on the Paul Harris Fellowship Award and the roles of each
recipient please visit: www.bchsys.org/PaulHarrisFellowshipAwards
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